
 

 

 

 

 

Date:  September 13, 2022 

 

To: Members of the Climate, Environment & Infrastructure Committee   

From: Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager     202201746 

Subject: Presentation – RAISE Grant Update 

 

Attached is the presentation for the RAISE Grant Update for the Climate, Environment, & 

Infrastructure Committee. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: John S. Brazina, Director 

 Department of Transportation and Engineering 


